
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for our annual Halloween 
Parade on Wednesday, October 31. 

 

Weather permitting, we will have students parade  
on the black top and fields at  

County Road School at 1:00 pm  
and at Luther Lee Emerson at 2:15 pm. 

.  
Please note, costumes should not include weapons of any 
kind, nor any gruesome design, and masks can only be 

worn during the parade, not during the day. 
 

Thank you very much for your help.  We look forward to 
seeing you on this fun and exciting day! 

CRS LLE 


